Raszka Shelley

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 8:49 AM
To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: HB 4044

From: Dave Krueger [mailto:DK@KruegerBros.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 8:27 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB 4044

Dear Ms. Patrino,

| cannot attend the meeting scheduled for this Thursday in Salem as we are very busy at or ranch during this time of
year.

With that said, | want to convey that if this HB 4044 bill is not passed and the well subsequently shut off at our ranch
operation, It would constitute a financial hardship of untold

proportions upon our ability to make a living in the farming and ranching business., There are hundreds of other self-
employed ranchers and farmers that would simply cease to

exist if their wells were shut off for some convoluted theory being espoused by radical bureaucratic individuals who
have no other agenda but to intentionally interfere with the

private property rights guaranteed to them by the US Constitution.

There will be a significant Blow Back if these wells are shut off by the government. The people are scared and they are
also sick and tired of being pushed around by their government officials and the people supposedly elected to represent
them.

D. Krueger
Ranch Owner
American Citizen



